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sheets, views and comments of the Commission.
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VOTING SUMMARY - SECY-02-0021

RECORDED VOTES
APRVD DISAPRVD ABSTAN PARTICIP COMMENTS  DATE
CHRM. MESERVE X X 3/04/02
COMR. DICUS X X 2/28/02
COMR. DIAZ X X 2/28/02
COMR. McGAFFIGAN X X 3/08/02
COMR. MERRIFIELD X X 3/07/02

COMMENT RESOLUTION

In their vote sheets, all Commissioners approved the staff's recommendation and provided
some additional comments or edits. Their votes were affirmed during a public meeting held on
March 20, 2002. Subsequently, the comments of the Commission were noted in an Affirmation
Session SRM issued on March 20, 2002.



Commissioner Comments on SECY-02-0021

Commissioner Diaz

The Summary in the draft Federal Register notice (FRN) states that the “. . .result of this
rulemaking is to make the skin dose less restrictive . .” Because this is a public document, it
needs to be made clear that this was not the overall objective of the rulemaking. The Summary,
and other sections of the FRN, as appropriate, should be expanded to include a brief layman’s
explanation of why a less restrictive regulation that changes the definition and method of
calculating the dose to the skin and extremities will not only provide adequate protection of
workers, but be an improvement, e.g., the rulemaking would reduce the whole-body exposures
and nonradiological health risks, such as heat stress, to workers.

Commissioner Merrifield

| appreciate the staff's considerable efforts on this rulemaking and support their
recommendation. However, | agree with Commissioner Diaz that the staff should more clearly
convey the objective of the rulemaking in the draft Federal Reqister notice. | also believe that
enhancements should be made to the draft public announcement. While it may be clear to
some stakeholders that the rulemaking is risk-informed, reduces unnecessary regulatory
burden, and provides a substantial increase in worker safety, | do not believe that the public
announcement conveys these attributes in a manner that would be clear to the overwhelming
majority of our stakeholders.
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